
November 1, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul R. Kosuth 

Mr. Dan Staser 

Brehm Preparatory School 

1245 East Grand Avenue 

Carbondale, IL   62901 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

Enclosed please find, per your request, an information packet about the Assassination Records Review 

Board.  In addition, I have added your names to our mailing list, so that you will be kept apprised of 

the Review Board’s activities. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, and thank you for your interest in the 

work of the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 


